
Dr. John Mazzella 

Fernandina Beach High School 

Date:  5/14/18 

 

Good evening: 
 
This is Dr. John Mazzella, Interim Principal of Fernandina Beach High School, calling.  The 
purpose of this evening’s call is to keep you informed of the events and meetings occurring 
Tuesday and Wednesday of this week. 
 

 The Fighting Pirate Football team will have their annual Spring game Wednesday at 7:00 
p.m. in Pirate Stadium.  The team will play Englewood High School. 

 

 Wednesday is also Senior Debt Day.  (Not Thursday, as previously announced.)  Many of 
our Senior students have not returned their textbooks.  You may return these anytime 
Tuesday to the Guidance Department.  On Wednesday, between the hours of 10:30 and 
12:30 (after graduation practice), these books and any missing library books must be 
returned to the main office in Bldg. 1.  You may also pay any other fees on Wednesday, 
including the Graduation Fee of $75.  Cash only, please.  All debts must be cleared 
before you are allowed to walk in the graduation ceremony.   
 

 
These same announcements appear on our website for your review. 
 
Thank you for taking time to listen to these important announcements. 
 
Go Pirates! 
 
 


